
From: Herb Wiersma  
Sent: 06 July 2020 16:25 
To: request 
Subject: Alchohol sales at 29 Appletongate 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I am writing to register my objection to an Alcohol Sales License at 29 Appletongate, 
Newark, NG24. 
 
As residents on the corner of Appletongate and Mount Lane my family already has to 
contend with the risk of drunken, abusive and threatening behavior from the users of Mary 
Magdalene Park. They have an existing all day supply of drink from Morrisons and Barnby 
Gate. 
 
It is also inappropriate to grant an all day license in such close proximity to a college and a 
nursery school.  
 
If alcohol is available on Appletongate drinkers are likely to gather on the Palace Theatre 
steps.  
There is no visible police presence to enforce any controlled drinking legislation. 
 
There are other, more vulnerable, residents of Appletongate and Mount Lane who will also 
be affected by this decision.  
 
Please would you confirm that you have received this email, and keep me informed of the 
outcome of this application. 
 
Regards, 
 
H.S.Wiersma 
23 Appletongate 
NG24 1JR 


